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   I appreciate the work of the Judiciary Committee and the difficulty of your job.  

However, please do not weaken Measure 114 that was supported and passed by 

Oregon voters.  With the latest school shooting in Nashville, it is very clear we must 

all resolve to redouble or efforts.  How guilty you must feel after each child's death 

that could have been prevented...but you did not act. 


